
Washington Outboard Club 
P.O. Box 1226 

West Sacramento, CA  95961 
Membership Meeting 

May 11, 2023 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Commodore Thurman Watson at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Secretary Tom Lee read the April 13, 2023 minutes.  They were approved as read. 
 
As of May 2023, there are 597 WOC members.  144 are West Sacramento residents 
representing (24%).  442 members have completed their requirements. There are 198 
applicants on the Wait List.  14 of these are West Sacramento residents. 
 
Secretary Lee provided a summary of the 2023/2024 Renewal Process.  The process 
will be the same as last year with Renewal notices going out the first week of June and 
due back by July 31, 2023.   
 
Purser Report: 

Purser John Hardin provided a summary of funds available and let members know that 

he had a complete breakdown of all the monthly finances.  

Income from all sources: $5,236.10. 
Expenses $9014.25. 
 
Funds available end of March 31, 2023: $139,149.37 
Funds available end of April 30, 2023: $135,371.22 
 
The report was approved as read. 
  
Commodore Watson announced that the scheduled Potluck/Picnic and Swap Meet will 
need to be changed to a different date due to conflicting schedules with other clubs. 
 
Ron Koyasako, Captain for the Nautilus Excursion gave a presentation on stripers, 
halibut, salmon, and white sea bass fishing in the San Francisco Bay and Pacific 
Ocean. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.  
 
Secretary Tom Lee 

 


